Town of Steuben,

| am writing on behalf of the Sunrise Little League board to request money that
your town raised to help benefit youth sports or youth recreation. We are only
asking for each town to donate $1000.00. The money raised will be used to
supply equipment, uniforms, insurance, and maintenance to allow play to
happen. We have opened signups for the Little League season. If you have any
questions, call me, Kyle Kennedy at 207-598-7410.

Sincerely,

/ %/
onnedy

President of Sunrise Little League

Sunrise Little League
P.0O. Box 344
Milbridge, ME 04658



